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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: 

To: 'JDCOLEMAN7196@SUDDENLlNK.NET 
Subject: your comments in case 
Dear Mr. Coleman: 

Thursday, December 31,2009 1 I :35 AM 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky Power Co. 
(American Electric Power Co.) Your comments will be placed into the case file for the 
Commission's review as it considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in 
this matter is 2009-00459. Please reference it in any future correspondence regarding this case. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovyeh 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

plJ9wtjERVICE 
COMMiSSIOM From: PSC - Public Information Officer 

Sent: Thursday, December 31,2009 7:55 AM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: Electricity rate increase ." 

From: Jerry & Sue[SMTP:JDCOLEMAN7196@SUDDENLINK.NET] 
Sent: Thursday, December 31,2009 7:54:28 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: Electricity rate increase 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

As a life long resident of the state fo Kentucky, I am begging this comission 
not to let Kentucky Power have any rate increase. Like so many in this area I 
am on a fixed income and to allow any increase would be devistating to 
many fellow Kentuckians and my self who are barely, and I mean barely, 
making it now. 
There is a $0.00 increase on Social Security so the only place we could 

make up any increase would be by taking it from our medication or food 
budget. 

Please do not let any increae happen !!!!! 

Jerry D. Coleman 
Inez,Kentucky 41224 
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